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Special Event Liquor License: Kids at Hope Yuma County AZ Chapter - Concert to Benefit
Kids at Hope

Approve a Special Event Liquor License application submitted by Tim D. Hardy on behalf of the Kids
at Hope Yuma County AZ Chapter for a Concert to Benefit Kids at Hope. The event will take place at
the Colorado River State Historic Park, 201 N. 4th Avenue, on Saturday, October 5, 2019, from 4:00
p.m. to 12:30 a.m. (SP19-16) (City Administration/City Clerk) (Lynda L. Bushong)
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